(410) 243-5864

WHITE LUNG ASSOCIATION

National Non-Profit Asbestos Victims' Organization
P.O. Box 1483, Baltimore, Maryfand 21203-1483

March 10, 1994

Ms. Diane fffanning

NIOSH Mail 'Stop C-15
CDC-NIOSH

4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226~1998

Dear Ms. Manning,

I am responding to the Sept. 22, 1993, Fed Reg notice concerning
Worker's Family Protection Task Force.

We have alot data in our library on by-stander exposure. There
were several studies done in the 1970's on asbestos transferred
to the home.

We would be willing to assist the Task Force and hope that you
will kee us appraised of its work.

72

mes Fite, Executive Director
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